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 KIS/AUG/21-22/095                                                                                                                                                          03.08.2021   

                                                   

Dear Parent, 

Namaskar 

  

We are happy to share that the school has received the permission from Uttar Pradesh Government to open the 

physical school (offline mode) for Grades 9-12 vide circular Number 1467/15-7-2020-1(52)/2021 from 

Monday, 16th August 2021 following all covid protocols and with parental consent. 

Please give your consent on the link given below. Your feedback will enable us to make the appropriate 

arrangements for the reopening of the School. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n528gDGQpfo96Nck8yzOyW2iY7qY3_bMX58yBxQZCq0/edit?usp=shar

ing 

The last date for the submission of the form is Wednesday, 4th August 2021. 

 

Warm regards 

Dr. Sangeeta Arora 

Principal  
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